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The pumping season for the Lake Beulah Management District just concluded very successfully.  All but 

three properties in the first third of the district have been pumped.  Those not pumped will be 

contacted and brought into compliance early next year.  I would like to thank all who have cooperated in 

this procedure.  We have been able to review the systems for everyone that was pumped and have 

brought the few exceptions to the attention of the property owners.  In all cases they were dealt with 

and have been rectified.  

 

Otto Jacobs has done a very professional job and will be continuing the program next spring with the 

second third of the district.  I have received no complaints and I want to thank everyone at Otto Jacobs 

for a job well done. 

 

Wishing everyone a happy holiday season, 


